Township of Upper Pottsgrove

Montgomery County, Pennsylvania

Open Space Meeting Minutes—15 March 2005
In attendance were Jay Mathias, Dennis Elliot, Pete Dolan, Herb Miller, and Ray Schaeffer.   Mike Narcowhich, MontCo Planning, Township Solicitor Chuck Garner, and Michael Cotter, Township Manager, were also present.   There were no guests in attendance.
Call to Order

There being a quorum, Chairman Miller called the meeting to order.

Approval of the Minutes

On the motion of Mr. Mathias, second Mr. Dolan, the minutes of the 22 February meeting were unanimously approved as submitted.
Reports

Mr. Cotter informed the members that the Township expected to be informed by PECO in the next week whether or not the Township’s grant application was successful.
Old Business
Mr. Narcowhich reviewed chapters 1, 2, & 3 of the draft Open Space plan.   The members were asked to provide any final comment to Mr. Narcowhich regarding the content and statements contained in the chapters to him at their earliest convenience.
Mr. Dolan stated that the demographic information should include additional forecasting on the potential growth of the Township.

Mr. Miller stated that the Committee should consider inviting a representative from the Pottsgrove School District to be a liason to the Committee in order to keep the PGSD informed about the Open Space plan.

The Committee then went into an executive session regarding land acquisition procedures and to review draft legal agreements.

